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December 2, 2016

To: Dylan Rodriguez, Chair
Riverside Division
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From: Chris Chase-Dunn, Chair =
Committee on Courses
Re: VPUE Proposal to Allow Enrollment in Research Courses for Zero Units

The Committee on Courses reviewed the Vice Provost for Undergraduate Educations proposal to allow
enrollment in undergraduate research courses for zero units at their December 1, 2016 meeting and
voted to support the proposal.



